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11 November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Community Morning - Saturday 04 December 2021 9am – 11.30am  

I am writing to you regarding a proposed Community Morning that we would like to run on 

Saturday 04 December 2021. This event will run from 9am until around 11.30am.  

The purpose of the morning is to dig over our two garden spaces with a view to these areas 

being used, once again, by our students. We have an allotment area, and we want this space 

to be used as part of science and geography lessons, as well as by our Eco Team for the 

growing of vegetables. The second area is a sensory garden and calm space that will be used 

for mentoring and working with students who are feeling anxious. Both areas need digging 

over and tidying up and it is hoped that, by using a group of adults, we can manage this task 

quickly and get it ready for the students to use as soon as possible. 

MECE is a wonderful community and working with our parents in such a way is a great way of 

building that community further, supporting our students and keeping our costs down so that 

we focus on the priorities of teaching and learning and supporting students to succeed. 

We are looking for around 15 parent volunteers to come and help with these tasks. We will 

make sure the kettle is on and everyone is well supplied with tea and coffee across the 

morning! 

Please click here and leave your details with us if you would be willing to help.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support in this matter. 

Yours faithfully 
 

  
Andy Hartley  
Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9B-UQ0Is5-dJqjoducgqYdlUNlNCV0dFVjMyQjgwNURNSDlKTjUzTzhZVC4u

